2023-2024 Cottage

School Program

Weekly News--Week of May 20
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- : If you can't fly, then run. If you can't run, then walk. If you can’t walk, then crawl. But by all means,
e keep moving.
, | ~ Martin Luther King, Jr.
—
e

~  The school year is a practice in movement. Sometimes that movement is slow and laborious and
. sometimes it feels so intense we wish it would slow down. My guess is these last few weeks have
- felt more like the latter...kindergarten concerts, classroom parties, last Friday's CSP Family Event,
and this week's Field Day have brought an exciting, and fast paced, end to yet another school year.
We are grateful for partnering with you for the 2023-2024 school year and we are already
anticipating the start of next fall (Sorry...Too soon?). In the meantime, we hope the summer
months are restful and rejuvenating for your family. And we hope the busyness of the last several
weeks, and this year in general, will give way to many calmer and less hectic days!

Have a great summer! Thank you for another wonderful year!

In Partnership,

Justin Peterson
Cottage School Program and College Pathways Principal
jpetersoni@asd20.org

(719) 487-2000
-
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—— Announcements e
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UPCOMING EVENTS AT-A-GLANCE: :
- May 20-22 >
F ¢ No regular classes for CSP students. All CSP students participate in Field Day on May 23rd.
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¢ Field Day and Last Day of School! Please refer to the standalone communication sent on
Friday, May 17th, for specific details. More info below about what the week of May 20-24 looks
like for CSP students.

NEW AND STILL INFORMATION:
1. FIELD DAY AND LAST DAY OF SCHOOL There will be no regular CSP classes May 20-22. All CSP
students will participate in Field Day on Thursday, May 23rd. This is a mandatory attendance day

for our students and our official last day of school. If you student will be absent, please call our
front office to excuse the absence. All end-of-year paperwork (such as Participation Reports and
Report Cards) will be sent home on this day. Look for information from grade level newsletters
regarding what needs to be worn (i.e. athletic bottoms and a specific color of shirt) for Field Day.

2. TYPING PAL will still be available to current 3rd-6th graders over the summer. Rising third
graders will receive Typing Pal accounts in early September.

3. The most recent volume of the PALMARIUM can be found here.

4. TCA TITAN CLUB is again offering the opportunity to sign up early for the 2024-2025 school
year! We will be offering an upgraded gift to all who sign up between now & June 15, 2024. The
upgraded gift this year will be the Game Changer Dream Seat in crimson with an embroidered TCA
Titan Club logo! This is an amazing stadium chair that you will want for all TCA Titan athletic event
viewing. To take advantage of this offer you must sign up at the Secondary Titan Club Level for
$275. All of the regular Titan Club benefits are also included and a portion of your membership fee
is tax-deductible. Please click here to access this special offer. This early sign-up option is for a
limited time only so don't wait! The stadium seats will be distributed at all Back to School Nights
in August 2025. A sample of the seat is available for viewing in the TCA HS Activities office from
now until the last day of school. If you have any questions, feel free to reach out -
titanclubpresident@gmail.com or jennie_hoglin@yahoo.com.

Typing Pal Log-In Instructions (Grades 3-6)

Typing Pal is a learn-to-type program that we offer at no charge to all of our upper elementary
students. There is no requirement to participate; it's simply something families may use as part of
their home school curricula if students desire to learn/master basic typing skills. Log-in
instructions are below.

1. Go to https://clascott.typingpal.com

2. Each student’s user name is the first letter of his/her first name (as given in Infinite Campus;
not a nickname) followed by the student’s last name (i.e. shille would be the username for
Stefani Hille).

3. The password is identical for each student—titans—UNLESS a student was with us previously
and changed his/her account to a unique password. Once students are logged in, they may

change their password to something unique to them.
4. Questions or trouble logging in? Contact Stef Hille at shille@asd20.org.
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Website: tcatitans.org
Location: 12201 Cross Peak View, Colorado Springs, CO, USA
Phone: (719) 487-2000
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